
Handling of Duplicate Presentations at the 64th Annual Meeting 

of the Japanese Society of Child Neurology 

 

 

＜Definition of duplicate presentation＞ 

(1) A presentation with substantially the same content as a presentation that has 

already been made.  

(2) This is not applicable for designated presentations such as invited lectures and 

symposia, etc. 

(3) As a rule, this is not desirable for general presentation, but may be allowed at the 

discretion of the Program Committee if it is clearly stated that the presentation has 

already been made in other congress or meeting. 

(4) As a general rule, it is not desirable for general presentations.  

 

＜Countermeasures＞ 

(1) In case of duplicate presentations, speakers should self-report after completing the 

abstract submission on UMIN. Speakers should submit the abstracts presented in other 

congresses or meetings with the abstract registration number clearly indicated in the 

subject line of the e-mail to the Secretariat of the 64th Annual Meeting of the Japanese 

Society of Child Neurology (jscn64@c-linkage.co.jp). Deadline for self-reporting is 

Wednesday, November 10, 2021 (noon)  

(2) The Program Committee will decide whether or not to accept the abstracts.  

(3) Abstracts will not be considered for any Awards.  

 

If a false self-report is found, it will be reported to the Board of Directors of the 

Japanese Society of Child Neurology for action. 
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